
Holiday Spotlight

n Friday, December 15th, the
reservations were still
coming in.

reservations were still coming
in.in for the Christmas Luncheon to

be held the following day. While
this created a last minute scramble
among the luncheon planners, it
also resulted in one of the mostalso resulted in one of the most socially joyful and festive events

the MSA has put on in a long time. Old friends greeted one-
another warmly and new faces were welcomed boisterously into
the circle of friendship as the the circle of friendship as the
Women’s Auxilary of the
Fraternal Order of Eagles served
up a top notch meal.

Suzan Philpot brought gift bags
for everyone, lovingly prepared
along 
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Right:  Johnny  Madrigal of the
Fraternal Order of Eagles #143 and

Cindy McLean of the Women’s Auxilary,  
were presented with a hand-sculpted

plaque of appreciation from the MSA.

Over 100 Plates
Were Served at the
MSA Christmas
Luncheon 

Above:  Suzan Philpott
shows off the treat cups she
brought with her from
Texas along with a gift bag
for every attendee.



along with her granddaughter, Ashley Philpott,
in Texas. There were beautiful decorations and
music, and a generous spread of raffle prizes —
a winner was seated at nearly every table in the
hall!  It was a happy afternoon among friends
and the perfect way to ring in the holidays. Our
heartfelt thanks to the Women’s Auxilary of the
Fraternal Order of Eagles #143 for hosting us
again this year.

Above: MSA Executive Director, Nikki Pfeiffer takes
to the microphone to thank everyone who helped
make the Christmas Luncheon possible.

Left: We
enjoyed
the lovely
music of
this duo
through-
out our
meal.
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